
February
Fifteenth

1923»
»

Dear Dr. Leacock:»

I wish to thank you for tho part 
you played in making the Extension Course on Export 
Trade such a pronounced success. The repetition of 
your lectures entailed a great deal#of extra work 
on your part» but the results wore worth it.

You will be Interested in the following 
extract from a letter I have received from the Honourable 
Minister of Trade and Commerce:»

:/'-W

«Uay I take this opportunity 
to thank you for your ready co-operation, and 
for all the assistance which you and your staff 
have afforded us in our efforts to make the

This
-1

Extension course a complete success, 
furnishes one more proof of the progressive and 
broad spirit which actuates HeGill University.
I would ask you in this connection to express 
to Dean Laing, Professor Stephen Leacock, Prof.
B. U» Sugars, Professor Sandwell and Professor 
E. E. Thompson my deep sense of obligation to 
them for their valuable help, without which it 
would have been very difficult for us to organize 
the Course. I can well ap] re elate the extra work 
which the Extension course has imposed upon these 
gentlemen.”

Yours faithfully.

Principal.

Dr. Stephen Leacock, 
Arts Building.


